
 

720 S. Colorado Blvd. Ste. 105A, Denver,  CO  80246 |  neha.org  

May 5, 2023 
 
Governor Kim Reynolds 
1007 East Grand Ave. 
Des Moines, IA 50319 
 
Dear Governor Reynolds, 
 
We are writing to urge you not to sign Bill 315.  
 
As a national organization representing food safety professionals  in all 50 states, all eight uniformed 
services, and an Affiliate in Iowa , we know from experience that the proposed bill puts the health and 
well- being of your community at risk. While attempts  were proposed to reduce the risk of selling raw 
milk by testing aneAs a result of those outbreaks, 675 people fell ill and 98 people required  hospitalization. 
More than two  thirds  of those outbreaks occurred in states where the sale of raw milk was legal.   
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http://doi.org/10.15585/mmwr.mm6512a1
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